
P-05-701 Road Safety Improvements along the A487 Trunk Road between 

Cardigan and Aberystwyth – 

Correspondence from Petitioner to Committee, 09.05.18 

 

Many thanks for your e mail.  

I write pleading with the petitions committee to put into action a planned 

system of works in order to improve the road safety along the backbone of 

Ceredigion. 

I understand that Mr Skates recently attended a joint meeting with Powys 

discussing thr Mid Wales economy and it is imperative for developing the 

economy, we have a fit for purpose network. 

The safety concerns are on going with many serious accidents happened 

since my initial contact. 

I therefore plead that the matter is given your utmost efforts to improve our 

vital link North South. 

My sincere and kindest regards 

Maldwyn Lewis 

 


